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Subject: Status of Letter of Support from OAH

Body:

Kermit:We are continuing our efforts at gathering support from the professional historians community for the 

Board's extension. So far, we have received letters of support from the SAA and Athan Theoharis. Ernest May 

agreed to write one, although we have not seen it yet. As you will recall, both Theoharis and May were 

witnesses at the original congressional hearing on the JFK Act. In addition, Priscilla McMillan is also going to 

send a letter. I am checking with Anna on the AHA letter. Could you give me an update on the status of the 

OAH letter?Whatever information you can provide is appreciated.Thanks.Tom
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